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From: Diana Marr
To: Laura Hersch
Subject: FW: 2013 Net Metering Report City of Wauchula
Date: Thursday, May 22, 2014 1:17:30 PM


 
 


From: James Braddock [mailto:braddock@cityofwauchula.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 12:01 PM
To: Diana Marr
Cc: 'Barry Moline'; Terry Atchley
Subject: RE: 2013 Net Metering Report City of Wauchula
 
Ms. Marr,
 
Ms. Laura Herse called yesterday from the Public Service Commission office regarding the update to
the reporting request.
 
We have no customers currently requiring a net-metering policy and we have scheduled a meeting
with FMEA to complete the work started several months ago to put a net-metering policy in place.
 
Thank you for your patience in our efforts to complete this project.
 
Thank you,
 
James A. Braddock
Finance Director
City of Wauchula
863 773-3131 ph
863 773-0773 fx


 


God gave angels wings. He gave mankind dreams.


And with His help, there’s no limit to what can be accomplished.


 
President Ronald Regan, February 7, 1983
Bicentennial of Air and Space Flight, regarding the
Transatlantic flight of Charles Lindbergh
 
 
 


From: Diana Marr [mailto:dmarr@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 11:16 AM
To: braddock@cityofwauchula.com
Subject: 2013 Net Metering Report City of Wauchula
 
Dear Mr. Braddock,
 
 
Our records do not reflect receiving a net metering report for  the calendar year ending December
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31, 2013.  Pursuant to Rule 25-6.065, F.A.C. Interconnection and Net Metering of Customer-Owned
Renewable Generation (copy attached), each electric utility shall annually file a net metering report. 
Please let me know if the report has been filed and I am sending this in error.  If you have any
questions, please give me a call.  I am happy to help.
 
Best Regards,
 


Diana Marr
 
Diana Marr
Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis
Florida Public Service Commission
850-413-6058
 
Ps.  I am having difficulty with email this morning.  I may have omitted the attachment, if so,  I am
sending this message again.
 
 





